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10. Senator Clark (on behalf of Senator Dodd) commented that a bullet in theme 3 was misleading.  We should 
 not simply ensure the transfer of credit from one institution to another is “seamless;” we should also be 
 concerned with evaluating credit from other institutions.  Senator Crenshaw stated in addition to this 
 concern, she believed that KSU should aim for consistency.  Senator Crenshaw also stated that she believed 
 the Strategic Plan should use the term “courses” or “coursework” rather than “classes.”  Senator Vontz 
 suggested changing the bullet to read: 
 

x “Ensure that the evaluation and transfer of coursework from one institution to another is efficient and 
consistent.” 

 
 Provost Nellis agreed these changes would improve this item. 
 


